
  
 

RESOLUTION NO. 21-11-09A 

HONORING THE DEDICATED SERVICE OF  

PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR 

David R. Arrowood 

 
 WHEREAS, Public Works Director David R. Arrowood will have completed five years of 

exemplary service for the Town of Lake Lure from December 12, 2016 to December 1, 2021; 

 

WHEREAS, Director David Arrowood was hired to oversee streets, water distribution, sewer 

collection and sewer treatment and was eventually assigned oversight of the dam and hydroelectric 

station;  

 

 WHEREAS, Through his work, Director David Arrowood moved the Town forward in many 

areas including but not limited to sewer collection, sewer treatment, water distribution, streets and the 

hydroelectric station;  

 

 WHEREAS, Director David Arrowood guided the Public Works Department through 

numerous serious inclement weather events and other difficult challenges;  

 

 WHEREAS, Director David Arrowood helped to mend relationships with NC Department of 

Environmental Quality in multiple ways; and 

 

 WHEREAS, Director David Arrowood worked closely with and maintained the trust of Town 

Manager Shannon Baldwin as they worked together to overcome numerous Town challenges; now 

 

 THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, that on behalf of the Lake Lure Town Council and the 

citizens of the Town of Lake Lure, the Lake Lure Town Council expresses deep and sincere 

appreciation for Director David R. Arrowood’s dedicated service to the Town of Lake Lure and wishes 

him the best in his retirement. 

 

 READ, APPROVED AND ADOPTED, this 9th day of November, 2021. 
 

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_______________________________ _____________________________ 
Olivia Stewman, Town Clerk                                                       Mayor Carol Pritchett                             


